
The Alberta Biathlon Club, on behalf of the Gernot Kostera Charitable 
Foundation is now accepting applications for the 2025 Gernot Kostera Awards. 

The Gernot Kostera awards are named after the late Gernot Kostera, an avid supporter of 
biathlon and a former President of the Alberta Biathlon Club. Gernot passed away in 2007 but 
left a legacy behind in the form of his charitable foundation that supports these awards.  Since 
2008 the Gernot Kostera Award is given annually to one male and one female aged 12-14.  The 
award amount is $1000 per recipient. In addition, two ABC Summer Camp Awards are given to 
one male and one female.   

Applications are accepted on the designated form which can be downloaded from the 
ABC website.   Applicants must be residents of Alberta and not older than fourteen on 
March 3, 2025. Applications are to be scanned into .pdf format and e-mailed with the subject 
line "ABC Kostera Award" to info@albertabiathlonclub.com no later than midnight 
February 26, 2025. The award winners will be announced at the last Calforex race of the 
season or before March 3, 2025.    Please direct any questions to Peter (403)305-5318.
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